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ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN , PRIMATE 

July 11, 1973 

TO: REVEREND CLERGY 
PARISH COUNCIL CHAIRMEN 

SUBJECT: STEWARDSHIP QUOTAS 

At the last Assembly, the Stewardsbip Program was officially 
adopted on a Diocesan level, with quotas set for each parish, with 
a total expectation of 5 3 0 Stewards during the current year. This 
represents the sum of $5 3 ,000, which was incorporated into the budget 
as anticipated income. 

At this mid- y ear point we wish to remind you of this particular 
obligation and urge that a concerted effort be made now t o fulfill it. 
As you know the program involves individual contributioD of $100 
each as St. Vartan Stewards. 

The Assembly approved the assignment of 
your parish. 

----Ste~-1ards for 

According to our records, your· parish has to date secured ----
If this figure does not correspond to your records, please send 

us the names and address e s of all the Stewards~you have secured and 
we will adjust our records. 

It is important t h at you organize yourself for this program 
now, so that you may be a~le to meet your quota before the end of 
the year . 

ATf.I lD3/73 

Prayerfully, 
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Afchbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 

SEVE TY - FIFTH ANNIVEHSARY 


